

ST. PAUL'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Farmfield Drive, Beechwood, Prenton, Wirral, CH437TE

Tel: 0151 652 7828 Fax: 0151 653 9052

E-mail: schooloffice@stpauls.wirral.sch.uk
Website: www.stpauls.wirral.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs.C Fenna B.Ed.

4th September 2020

Dear Parents.

It has been lovely to welcome you and your children to school this week. The children look very smart in their new uniforms and the staff have loved working with them.

Thank you all for your co-operation and support in ensuring safety outside the gates and for your patience as we all get used to which gate is for which group and what time you need to be there! Things are beginning to settle down now so thank you for helping us out with that.

Below are a few extra things we would like you to action.

- We asked for packed lunches to be brought in a plastic bag. From Monday packed lunches can be sent in a plastic/paper bag or in a hard plastic lunch box. The reason for this is so that we can clean the boxes before sending them home. We cannot do that with fabric bags so please do not send children to school with anything different. A number of children seem to be walking through the gate with back packs and as they are not supposed to be bringing anything in to school other than lunch and a bottle of water this seems unnecessary.
- Children should bring a bottle of water to school not juice please
- Please send your child's PE kit into school on Monday in a carrier bag. Kits will stay in school so that they are available for lessons during the week. St Paul's PE kit consists of a plain white t shirt, plain black shorts and black pumps

Although we cannot have parents on site at the moment please do contact school if you have any questions, worries or queries. Next week we will be sending home data collection sheets, medical forms and general consent forms to ensure we have up to date information about your child in the event of an emergency. Please ensure you complete the forms and return them asap.

Lastly, at the end of this letter is a form for Year 6 parents to complete if they wish to give consent for their child to walk home on their own. **NB: this is only for Year 6**.

Thank you again for your support

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Fenna Headteacher





ST. PAUL'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Farmfield Drive, Beechwood, Prenton, Wirral, CH437TE Tel: 0151 652 7828

Fax: 0151 653 9052

E-mail: schooloffice@stpauls.wirral.sch.uk
Website: www.stpauls.wirral.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs C Fenna B.Ed.

Permission for Year 6 to walk home unaccompanied

give permission for my child	
to walk home from school unaccompanied by me or another adult on their co	ntact list.
understand that my child's class teacher will walk my child to the side gate lear park and allow him/her to leave the school site on their own.	eading to the church
understand that this only applies to my child leaving school at 3.15 and that after school clubs I will collect my child as normal.	at all other times e.g.
Signed:	_ Parent/Carer
Date:	